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NAVIGATION 
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
______________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:    13 May 2024 for approximately 3 weeks 
______________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Various Locks 
______________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
 

Please be aware that contractors will be carrying out inspections on 
the River Nene from 13 May 2024 for approx. 3 weeks. 
 
 
There may be small delays experienced when navigating.  Please 
take heed of any instructions or signage given by the contractors 
onsite. 
 
 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Nene or Great Ouse Waterways Team.  

 

 

 

 

Katherine Briscombe  
Waterways Manager  
08 April 2024 
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